
  

Daily Announcements 
February 5, 2019 

 
 

THE 7TH GRADE BOYS BASKETBALL GAME THAT WAS SCHEDULED FOR 
TONIGHT AT THE JR. HIGH HAS BEEN CANCELLED! 

Library News:​  The coloring contest will continue thru 2/11.  

Students​: The Junior High office does not have change for the vending machines.  Please bring 
the appropriate change from home.  The vending machines are to be used ​AT YOUR OWN 
RISK!  The office will not be refunding money.  

Please check the lost and found for any missing items.  We will be donating items at the end 
of the week. 

The Competitive Cheer meet originally scheduled for January 29th will be held tonight at the 
high school starting at 6:00 p.m.  Good Luck girls! 

Last week’s boys’ basketball games will be added on to the end of the season: 

● Both teams will play at Clare on ​Monday, February 25th  
● The 7th Grade team will play at Gladwin and the 8th grade will play at home on 

Wednesday, February 27th​. 
● The end-of-season Jack Pine tournament has been moved to ​Saturday, March 

2nd​ in Gladwin 

Attention 5th grade girls: ​ If you are interested in participating in girls on the run, please stop 
in the office and pick up a flyer during breakfast or lunch.  The program begins March 11th and 
ends March 25th.  You must register by February 17th. 

 

  


